Town of Hill Hill Planning Board Minutes 19 January 2017

In attendance: Mike Brady, Tom Whitman Bob Helmers unable to attend

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm.

No one showed up for any Planning Board Business. Mike and Tom discussed the zoning change for the village. The selectmen held a public hearing and no one showed up to express any concern with the purposed change. We decided to move it ahead for the town vote in March to meet state requirements. No other Planning Board Business was discussed.

Planning board meeting closed at 7:40 pm.

Robert Helmers Planning Board Chair Draft